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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (CLASSES I to VIII) 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Sub: Introduction of new Regional Languages (Academic Year 2023-24) 

 

In continuation to the earlier circular regarding the online regional language classes, the 

school would like to conduct a feedback survey among the parents with regard to the 

introduction of new regional languages in the school curriculum as part of second/third 

language from the academic year 2023-24. 

We request the parents to submit the feedback on the preferences of the regional language of 

their choice by using the attached form link given below. This feedback survey is invited from 

the students who are interested to learn any Indian Regional language other than the existing 

ones in the present curriculum of the school. At present, we have Hindi, French, Malayalam, 

Arabic and Sanskrit languages under the second/third language options for the students from 

Classes III to VIII. 

The final decision on the introduction of the new regional languages will be decided by the 

school management committee and the school administration based on the feedback survey 

and the number of students in each class. The regional language will be introduced only if 

there is a minimum number of expression of interest received against a particular Indian 

regional language. 

Interested students can submit their expression of interest by filling in the online form by 

clicking on the link http://forms.ismoman.com/frm/forms/introduction-of-new-regional-

language  on or before Thursday, 17th February 2022. 

Please note that this form needs to be submitted only by those students (Classes I to VIII) who 

are interested to give the feedback on the introduction of new regional language. 

Thanks and regards, 

 
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
 


